
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Finance                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  April 18, 2022 

Re: Amend the FY22 Budget to Finalize the Business License Rebate Program   

 

 

This amendment will allow for the final payments of the Business Lenience Rebate program. 

This program was introduced in FY21 as a response to the COVID-19 pandemic, to aid the 

City’s restaurants and bars. 

 

 

 

In May of 2021, the City Council approved a program that would rebate bars and 

restaurants business license fees that where paid during the City’s State of Emergency. This 

program ran through the end of calendar year 2021, but there were 5 businesses that the 

City needed additional information from to process the payments. To fulfill these request, we 

will need to appropriate approximately $5,000.  

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: $5,000 

Long-Term Impact: N/A  

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Reslient Economy, Secondary Impact: Not Applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable   

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Not applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable 

 

 

Date Action 

05/03/2021 B164-21 Amending the FY 2021 Annual Budget by appropriating 

funds for Round 3 CDBG-CV public assistance programs, an 

employee wage and benefits study, a business license and 

health inspection rebate program, 2020 licensing fee rebates for 

restaurants and bars, and hotel/motel and concert venue 

reimbursements. 

 

 

 

Approve the requested amendment 
 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Strategic & Comprehensive Plan Impact 

Legislative History 

Suggested Council Action 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf

